RS THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 21, 1937

Dr. F. C. Allen
Director of Physical Education

My dear Dr. Allen:

We are enclosing herewith a copy of the sum-

mary of enrollment in physical education
classes during the fall semester of 1937.
A statement is also attached showing the
distribution of registration in the School
of Education.

Sincerely yours, / .
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ond A. Schwegler
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